
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 
 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 
present Green Communities Grant Projects 

   

    

This Project will replace the existing lighting systems at South High and 
NECP Schools with new LED lighting systems reducing our annual 
electricity costs by $26,774. Building Insulating and Air Sealing at the 
Nonantum Library will also be included in this project in preparation 
for converting the building from oil fired steam heating to high 
efficiency air source heat pumps. 
 

For information please contact us at: greencommunitiesgrant@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email the project at: 
greencommunitiesgrant@newtonma.gov 
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